
  

 

12th December 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

 

The improvements in the weather and driving conditions mean that we plan to re-open 

Campion to all students and staff on Wednesday 13th December. I would still advise that 

students wear strong, sensible footwear; please reassure your child(ren) that they should not 

be concerned if their footwear does not meet out usual school uniform requirements whist 

the snow remains. 

 

We do not anticipate any reason why we cannot be open on Wednesday. Therefore should 

something unexpected occur between now and then, a further update will be provided by 

Parentmail and on the school website. 

 

Thank you for your understanding during the past two days. I hope you and your family have 

remained safe and well despite the disruption caused by the weather. 

 

I look forward to seeing your child(ren) at school tomorrow. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

  

 

Claire Whitmore 

Headteacher 


